DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Advertisement for Design Services

RFP #06-013

Pursuant to the provisions of Section 287.055, Florida Statutes, the “Consultants’ Competitive Negotiations Act”, Daytona Beach Community College hereby publicly announces it will consider qualified professional firms, registered to do work in the State of Florida, for a project requiring design services.

The project is the redesign of the Southeast Parking Lot on the Daytona Beach Campus. The scope of work will include site planning, storm-water drainage and contract administration. The estimated construction budget is $1 million inclusive of design fees. The existing parking lot contains approximately 600 spaces. This lot and adjoining areas are to be redesigned to maximize the number of parking spaces.

Proposals are due by 12:00 noon, March 16, 2006. Interested parties may obtain information by contacting the DBCC Facilities Planning Department at (386)506-4322 or by email to McReeD@dbcc.edu. Information also available at http://go.dbcc.edu/fp/proposal.html.
